[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Clary received her Doctorate of Optometry from Pacific University College of Optometry in 1994.  She started her career with the Indian Health Service, in Gallup, NM, at the Gallup Indian Medical Center (GIMC) in July of 1994 and served as staff optometrist until her transfer to the Phoenix Indian Medical Center (PIMC) in 1997.  During her time at PIMC, Dr. Clary has served as a staff optometrist, Chief of Optometry, Area Chief of Optometry, IHS Chief Clinical Consultant for Optometry and Director of the IHS/JVN Teleophthalmology Program.  She has presented multiple lectures, posters and panel discussions concerning Diabetic Retinopathy. Currently, she is Director of the IHS/JVN Teleophthalmology National Reading Center, a national screening and diagnostic program that increases access to care for AI/AN diabetic patients. This nation-wide program includes over 100 sites within 24 states, and involves the deployment of digital imaging technology to both rural and urban under-served communities. Dr. Clary advocates for all PHS/IHS Optometrists in her role as Chief Clinical Consultant. She continues to work on recruitment and retention of qualified optometrists, assist with the Loan Repayment and Scholarship programs, and the organization of national education programs.

